

EAST PALESTINE CITY SCHOOLS

200 WEST NORTH AVENUE EAST PALESTINE, OHIO 44413 Mr. Chris Neifer, Superintendent **(PHONE) 330 426-4191**

May 8, 2020 COVID-19 Update Communication

Dear Parents and Community Members,

Good evening East Palestine families this is Mr. Neifer, EP Superintendent. I am calling to update you on where we are with plans to continue to support our students during this school closure:

- Academic support through our remote learning plan will continue to operate as it has. On Monday May 4th we released the final set of assignments for the month of May. Please continue to work with the help of the teaching staff to complete and submit assignments.
- The meal distribution program will continue to run on our normal days of Monday and Thursday from 11-1 at all 3 distribution sites through the end of the school year.
- Attention Seniors: As you enter your final week of academics I want to encourage
 you to finish strong and get all of your assignments submitted. Please also watch the
 information on the google classroom that was built for you as well as the district
 website for information. It is extremely important that you are meeting deadlines. We
 will continue to communicate any updates as they occur.
- We are finalizing the schedules for the final 2 weeks of school to make sure that we accomplish all material pickup and delivery, and any other school closure items as efficiently as possible. We will update you next week.

I want to thank everyone for their patience and support. Please continue to monitor trusted district websites and social media applications for updated information. Have a good evening, stay safe, and as always Go Bulldogs!